
WHEN YOU’RE WASHING YOUR
CAR IN THE DRIVEWAY,

REMEMBER YOU’RE NOT JUST
WASHING YOUR CAR IN

THE DRIVEWAY.

All the soap, scum and oily grit runs along the curb. Then into the storm drain
and directly into our streams, rivers and Lake Champlain. And that causes
pollution which is unhealthy for fish. So how do you avoid this whole mess?
Easy. Wash your car on grass or gravel instead of the street. Or better yet, take
it to a car wash where the water gets treated and recycled.

For more information about local watershed groups or the Lake Champlain Basin Program, call 1-800-468-5227 or visit
our web site: www.lcbp.org. The Lake Champlain Basin Program thanks the Washington State Department of Ecology,
King County and the cities of Bellevue, Seattle and Tacoma for this poster design.
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